
Statement of Interest to Continue Serving 
on the Business Law Executive 
Committee 

To the WSBA, 

 

I am writing to express my sincere interest in continuing to serve on the Business Law Executive 

Committee. Over the past approximately 20 years, I have had the privilege of contributing to the 

committee's initiatives, collaborating with colleagues, and advancing the goals and mission of 

our esteemed body. 

 

During my tenure, I have been actively involved in many roles, including Chairing the 

Committee, which has allowed me to gain valuable insights and experience in the field of 

business law. I have committed myself to fostering collaboration and ensuring that our 

committee remains at the forefront of legal advancements and advocacy. 

 

One of the most rewarding aspects of serving on the committee has been the opportunity to work 

alongside dedicated professionals who share a passion for business law and its impact on our 

state. I have seen firsthand the positive changes we can effect when we come together with a 

shared purpose. This collective effort has inspired me to continue contributing my time, energy, 

and expertise to further our mission. 

 

Looking ahead, I am particularly excited about developing updates to the LLC Act and believe 

that my continued involvement will be beneficial to the Business Law Committee's success.  

 

Thank you for considering my request to continue serving on the Business Law Executive 

Committee. I am confident that we can achieve great things in the years to come. I look forward 

to the possibility of continuing our collaborative efforts and making a lasting impact. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Matt LeMaster 

 


